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11 December 2024 

 

Attention: All Waikato State Highway HPMV and Overweight Permit Holders 
 
State Highway 1 – Full Closure between Turangi and Waiouru  

Due to the upcoming closure of State Highway (SH) 1 between Turangi and Waiouru, a temporary detour will be 
established via SH 41, 47, 4, and 49 back to SH1 for all High Productivity Motor Vehicles (HPMV). This detour will 
be effective from 13 January until 13 March 2025. The specified detour is part of the Full HPMV AWF network. 
 
Overweight vehicle travel on the detour route requires a current Overweight permit for the SH 41, 47, 4, and 49 
sections. Permit holders shall use an alternative route for which they hold an Overweight permit or apply for a 
new permit if required through NZTA. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

   
 
 

Authorised Issuing Officer 

 
 
 
 
Monique Oberholster 

Permit Issuing Officer (for) NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi  


